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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2011 5:19 PM
To: Elena Manzo
Subject: RO2996: 316 38th Street Report Extension Request

Elena, 
  
Based on your request, the schedule for report submittal for the above referenced case is extended to October 7, 2011. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
  

From: Elena Manzo [emanzo@somaenv.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2011 3:53 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: 316 38th Street Report Extension Request 

Dear Mr. Wickham, 
  
As we discussed, due to the fact that the property manager for RO0002996 will be out of county during the 
originally scheduled drilling of July 28th and 29th. Since he informed SOMA that he is not willing to allow our 
drilling to proceed without his oversight (since portion of our drilling is inside the property building), we have to 
postpone our drilling investigation until August 18 and 19, 2011. Based on this delay, we would like to request 
a one-month extension on our report deadline, originally due to your office on August 26, 2011. Thank you very 
much for your patience and understanding in connection to this project, please do not hesitate to call me at 
(925)734‐6400, if you have any questions or concerns. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Elena K. Manzo 
Principal Scientist 
SOMA Environmental Engineering, Inc. 
925‐734‐6400 (Phone) 
925‐734‐6401 (Fax) 
www.somaenv.com 
  
  
  
  


